
March 6, 2017 
 
Advocacy Sub-Committee Meeting 
 
Attendees:  Don Grotting, David Williams, Claire Hertz, Maureen Wheeler, LeeAnn Larsen and 
Susan Greenberg 
 

1. Talked about having badges for School Board members to wear when on campuses.  
Maureen will look into getting these. 

 
2. David reported that Mark Haas will be coming to one of our School Board meetings; likely 

in April. 
 

3. Washington County Legislative Summit is today at 5:00 p.m. in Salem.  Agenda is: 
a. Student 
b. Budget by district how Governor budget proposal affects each district 
c. Overall budget scenario 
d. Legislative comments/call to action 
e. Wrap up 

 
            (All BSD Board members coming except Eric) 
 

4. Washington County Legislative Town Hall – Thursday, March 9th at Beaverton High 
School at 7:00 p.m. 
a. Superintendent will try to speak with School Board Chair, Anne Bryan 
b. David will be sending out a call to action to all staff 

 
5. March 13th is COSA/OSBA lobby day 

a. David will set appointments 
b. Anne, Donna, Becky will attend 

 
6. April 18 – 20 David will schedule BSD advocacy day and make appointments 

 
7. Luke-Dorf project on Bany Road 

a. Reported receiving various emails on the subject.  The District is formulating a 
response. 

 
8. Immigration Issue 

a. Encourage organizations to host meetings to inform and BSD will offer facilities but 
will not be part of hosting/endorsing 

 
9. TO DO: David – update Legislative list on BSD website 

a. David – schedule appointments for whole board, April 18 – 20 
b. Maureen – check attendance overall since January to see if immigration issue has  

            affected 
c. Maureen – follow up on School Board badges 

 
	
	


